Mendocino County Board of supervisors,

| believe that any expansion of cannabis growing in Mendocino county is a detriment to the
county. We have a scarcity of water and are facing potential water rationing this summer.
An environmental Impact report must be a requirement of any expansion.

Our county is already over fenced with all the vineyards we dont have enough water for. The
fencing stops the normal travel of wild life and we don"t need to do any more damage in that
arena.

Who benefits from more land under cannabis growing? | do not see how the residents of
Mendocino county are any better off with an expanded ordinance.

Please vote against this ordinance.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Mailliard

resident



